
 

Do you have a Bachelor’s Degree? 
Are you Eligible for the Federal Pell Grant? 

 
When you filled out the FAFSA, you answered questions 
about the highest level of education you have completed.  
One question asks what degree or certificate you will be 

working on as you begin the current award year.  Another 
question asks if you will have your first bachelor’s degree 
before July 1, of the current award year. 

 
Your answers to one or both of these questions indicate 

that you have received a bachelor’s degree or are working 
on a degree beyond a bachelor’s degree. Students who 
have a bachelor’s degree are not eligible to receive a Federal Pell Grant. 

 
Please review the following statements carefully. Select your answer, sign 

and date this worksheet, then return it to the Financial Aid Office at 
Bridgerland Technical College. 
 

Name:______________________________________  Student ID#:_____________ 
                         Please print clearly 

 

□ I do not have a bachelor’s degree and I am not working on a degree 

beyond a bachelor’s degree.  I understand I must correct my answer(s) on my 

FAFSA to reflect this statement. Once I have made the correction(s) I will 
contact Bridgerland’s Financial Aid Office for further evaluation of my Pell 
Grant eligibility. Corrections may be made on line at www.fafsa.ed.gov. If you 
have any concerns about which questions to correct or how to correct them, call 
the federal processor for assistance at 1-800-4-FED-AID or 1(800) 433-3243. 
 

□ I have received a bachelor’s degree.  I understand that I am not 

eligible to receive the Federal Pell Grant.  Visit Bridgerland’s Financial Aid Office 
on-line to see what scholarships or other sources of financial aid may be 
available to assist you in funding your education.  
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Student’s Signature and todays date 

http://www.fafsa.ed.gov/

